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D R O P   S P O T  

We have loved welcoming back so many children 
this week. For a summary of the first week back 
in pictures, please click here to go to the 
website news update. 
The Reception children have settled in so well 
and had such fun catching up with their friends.  
The theme in Reception this week has been 
'Bubbles'. The children imagined that they were 
inside a floating bubble and wrote about where it 
would take them.  They have also been exploring 
weight and learnt to use the words 'heavier' and 
'lighter' when comparing objects.  Popping 
bubbles was of course one of the children's 
favourite activities and at home they have been 
making their own bubble mixture and bubble 
wands. Some children in Year 1 have been back 
at school and, although nervous to start, have 
had two brilliant days with their teachers. They 
have named their 'bubble' teams as Lear-bles 
(learning bubble) and Super Bubble and have left 
each other messages on their display boards. At 
home they have continued practising their 
handwriting, key skills in maths and practised 
comprehension. Year 2 have been learning all 
about position and direction and have impressed 
Miss Beeks with their work. In English they have 
been writing their own version of Little Red 
Riding Hood, with a few changes to the 
characters and settings. They have also started 
some preparations for the end of Year events. As 
part of our topic ‘We are Britain’ Year 1 and 2 
have been exploring the mystical land of Wales. 
Inspired by the national animal, the Red Dragon, 
they have made dragons out of boxes and 
spoons, feasted on Welsh Cakes and painted 
daffodils. What a wonderful week! 

 

Have a wonderful weekend.  
Take care and keep well. 
 
 

CELEBRATIONS 

HOME LEARNING

 
My Daffodil 

 
Dancing to Welsh music 

 
Weighing 
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June 

 6th: Lateef 

 6th: Hayden 

 10th: Louis 

AWARD 
 Ollie, for encouraging the 

Badgers. 
From Miss Tolmie 

 Daisy, for the lovely card 
you made for us. From Mrs 
Bailey and Miss Douglas 

 Emmie, for writing us a 
lovely letter. From Mrs 
Bailey and Miss Douglas  

 Jake, for posting a quiz for 
everyone on the class 
stream.  
From Miss Beeks 

 Amina, for asking how 
everyone is on the class 
stream. From Miss Beeks 

 Maddy, for her lovely poem 
she shared with the class.  
From Miss Beeks  

HOUSE POINTS 
Totals up to Friday 5th June: 

 

 
Oliver 

for an amazing news report 
about the Loch Ness monster 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

          
HOUSE CAPTAINS 

We are proud to announce the House 
Captains for the rest of this school year: 
Summer (Foxes), Miles (Badgers), Deacon 

(Squirrels) and Eesa (Hedgehogs). 
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